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Topsham
LD 29
As a resident of Topsham, Maine I can see great benefit to having a protected trail to 
safely travel between Topsham and Gardiner, and all the places between.  Currently I 
have two young children who are just beginning to be comfortable riding bicycles and
I am limited as to where I can feel safe riding bikes with them.  I believe the 
Merrymeeting Trail would greatly benefit local residents, visitors,  and add incredible 
benefit to a community who would welcome additional ways to access and enjoy the  
beauty of our state.
 
I thank you for considering my input and urge you to vote “Ought to Pass” on LD 29.


